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Underground Storage Tank Management Program 4
Attention: Mr. William Logan

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104

Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. Logan:

Fort Stewart is pleased to have received Georgia Environmental
Protection Division’s {(GA EPD) correspondence approving the “No Further
Action” status for Former Underground Storage Tank 89, Facility
Identification Number 9-089074, Fort Stewart, Georgia.

As requested in the referenced correspondence, Fort Stewart has
properly decommissioned five monitoring wells 33-6, 33-7, 33-8R, 33-9,
and 33-10. Fieldwork was completed on July 16, 2008, and all
completion reguirements have been met.

If you have any questions or comments regarding the enclosed
report, please contact Ms. Algeana Stevenscn at (912)315-5144 or Ms.
Tressa Rutland, Directorate of Public Works, Prevention and Compliance
Branch, at (912) 767-2010

Sin ely,

7y /4

Thomas C. Fry
r/7Acting Director, Public Works
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